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Dear alumni/alumnae and friends,


The memory of a domestic violence victim will have a lasting impact on the University of

Georgia School of Law as an anonymous donor has pledged $1 million to support the

school’s Family Justice Clinic and create a Distinguished Law Fellowship, both bearing the

victim’s name – Jane W. Wilson.

Wilson, a resident of rural Northern Georgia in her early thirties, was shot and killed by

her second husband of just three days during August 1976. Her two young children, aged

10 and 8, witnessed the homicide.

By making this gift to the law school, the donor hopes to help “others similarly situated –

in particular, victims and families who often find neither help nor hope.”  The intention is

to place an emphasis on “avoiding domestic violence and its consequences”  for families

through education and resources including “legal representation so as to provide both

meaningful assistance and precious hope to victims and their families.”    

The school is both humbled and honored by this gift. We will work hard to honor the

memory of Mrs. Wilson and help those affected by domestic violence. This donation will

fund and expand essential legal work in a field that is often not discussed until

something horrific occurs. This gift will help provide tomorrow’s legal leaders the

knowledge, experience and resources to combat family violence.

The clinic will now operate under the name Jane W. Wilson Family Justice Clinic and

employ a post-graduate fellow to assist the clinic’s current director – Clinical Assistant

Professor Christine M. Scartz – in managing “litigation on behalf of victims of intimate

partner violence and abuse”  and educating law students who work in the clinic.

This donation will also fund the Jane W. Wilson Distinguished Law Fellowship, a

prestigious full-tuition-plus scholarship that will be awarded to an academically

accomplished student with an interest in serving victims of domestic violence and other

family justice issues.

Thank you to this anonymous donor, and thanks to each and every member of our law

school community who has answered the call – and continue to answer the call – to

invest in the next generation of leaders as we advance our efforts to be the nation’s best

return on investment in legal education.
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Sincerely,

Peter B. "Bo" Rutledge

Dean and Herman E. Talmadge

Chair of Law

Support your law school by making a gift.


225 Herty Drive, Athens, GA 30602
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www.law.uga.edu


You are receiving this email because you are a member of the University of Georgia School of Law community. To ensure you continue

receiving our emails, please add us to your address book or safe list.


This e-newsletter is produced and distributed by the University of Georgia School of Law. Links to websites external to the School of

Law should not be considered endorsement of those websites or any information contained therein.


The University of Georgia Foundation is registered to solicit in every state and provides state specific registration information at

www.ugafoundation.org/charity.


© 2019 University of Georgia School of Law. All rights reserved.


forward to a friend | unsubscribe from this e-newsletter

https://gail.uga.edu/commit?search=71955003&desonly=1
mailto:lawcomm@uga.edu
http://www.law.uga.edu/
https://dar.uga.edu/uga_foundation/index.php/site/page/state_charity_registration_and_disclosure
http://us1.forward-to-friend.com/forward?u=b101c6e2d0021e76afa8cdc73&id=021719a3f6&e=5aeef60fb2
https://uga.us1.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=b101c6e2d0021e76afa8cdc73&id=d1d9ab390b&e=5aeef60fb2&c=021719a3f6
https://twitter.com/UGASchoolofLaw
https://www.facebook.com/UGALawSchool
https://www.linkedin.com/edu/university-of-georgia-school-of-law-18193
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCKTCZmBcnjFlK5I7P0XrxJQ
https://www.instagram.com/ugalawschool/
http://law.uga.edu/news-events-feed.xml
mailto:lawcomm@uga.edu

	$1 million gift to support Family Justice Clinic, scholarships
	Repository Citation

	tmp.1644355700.pdf.0I71O

